Correspondence

McLean, Virginia
Dear Ted:

I don't know whether you have a list of the
following O.U. graduates here in the Armed Serv-
ices or not, but here are a few I have seen in the
Pentagon Building. 1 feel sure there are others. 1
believe all of the following are lawyers: Lt. Col.
Walter Graalman, "28Law; Lt. Col. John Embry,
"27Law; Lt Col. Webster Wilder, Jr., '33ba, 33
Law: Lt. Col. Bryon Rakestraw, '33ba, '39Law;
Lt. Col. Ray K. Bannister, 32Law; Lt. Col. Ralph
Schaller, "30Law: Lt. Col. Walter O. Beets, '28-'31;
Maj. James Carter Todd, 31Law; Maj. Neil Keller,
'33Law; Maj. Herber C. Leney, '34Law.

There are a great number of O, U, graduates and
former students here in Washington, D, C., who
have civilian jobs, but vou probably have their ad-
dresses, as they usually don't move around as much
as military personnel.

I am here in the Legislative and Liaison Divi-
ston and am looking forward to a very interesting
session of the 81st Congress.

We are all following the O.U. foatball team with
a great deal of interest. Those who saw the O.U.-
Missouri game over television report it was “great.”

Sincerely, Merton E. Munson, Lt. Col,, F. A,
'20ba, '31Law.

Januvary, 1949

Meet The Governor, Men

It's easy to get acquainted in the Sooner state,
foreign students at the University have learned.

Members of the O.U, International Club recently
toured the state capitol and met Gov, Roy |, Turner,
who posed for pictures with the visitors. The stu-
dents represented 20 foreign countries.,
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